
 
 

CITY OF KELOWNA 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

INFORMATION REPORT 
 

 
Date: October 19, 2005 
File No.: DP05-0161 
 
To: City Manager 
 
From: Deputy City Clerk 
 
Subject: Request for Reconsideration – Development Permit 845 Bay Avenue 
 
 
The owner of 845 Bay Avenue, Mr. David Tribiger,  applied for a Development Permit that was 
granted by the Director of Planning and Corporate Services.  However, Mr. Tribiger objects to 
condition No. 5 of the Development Permit (requirement to remove driveway access). In 
accordance with section 9 of the Development Application Procedures Bylaw No. 8140, Mr. 
Tribiger has asked that the Development Permit be brought before Council as he is dissatisfied 
with this decision of the Director of Planning and Development Services. 
 
Attached to this Information Report is a letter from Mr. Tribiger and the Report from the Planning 
and Corporate Services Department recommending that a condition of the Development Permit 
include the removal of driveway access.  In accordance with Bylaw 8140, Mr. Tribiger will have 
an opportunity to speak before Council. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
     
Stephen Fleming 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
 
        
 Approved for inclusion   

  
R.L. (Ron) Mattiussi, ACP, MCIP 
Director of Planning and Corporate Services 
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